## St. Paul's Episcopal Church Vestry Meeting Minutes Highlights

The following are highlights of the October 26, 2016, Vestry meeting minutes.

Our annual campaign dollar amount at day 24 was at \$896,880.48 coming from 196 households. Of those 196 households, 100 have increased their pledges over last year's pledge.

The search for a new bishop continues with a slate of candidates to be announced after the Diocesan Convention in Raleigh.

The Rev. Sara C. Ardrey-Graves has been asked by Bishop Anne to serve on the Commission on Ministry.

The Rev. Darby O. Everhard has been asked to serve on the Diocese Christian Formation Committee and the Disciplinary Committee.

Vestry nominations are due to the Senior Warden, Sally Shore, by November 13.

The Kay Shields Memorial Garden was installed on October 29.

Mike Sprinkle is the new head of the Tower Room. He is being assisted by Sara Weatherman and Margaret Varner.